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I understand we need more beds for individuals in our communities. 

 

 I trust the Department of Human Services to license and monitor a home capable of 

providing services to more individuals needing care in a safe environment in our 

communities. 

 

Let's provide more homes for individuals needing CARE. 

 

Nancy Randolph 

 


